
Wilkinsburg Entrance
Pillar Installation Project
Wilkinsburg  Borough  is
accepting  bids  for  the
Entrance  Pillar  Installation
Project.  Project  consists  of
installation  of  35’  pillars  at
front  entrance  of  605  Ross
Avenue. Bid specifications are
available on the homepage of
www.wilkinsburgpa.gov  or
by  contacting
jantinori@wilkinsburgpa.go
v  or  calling  the  Borough
Administration  at
412.244.2900.  Proposals  are
due by 3:00 p.m. December
18, 2023.

John Antinori, Borough
Manager


